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ADDENDUM NO. 4 
TO THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS FOR  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  
County Service District Water Facility Upgrade  

 
 
 
June 21, 2024 
 
To ALL Planholders: 
 
The following changes, additions and/or deletions are hereby made a part of the RFP documents as 
fully and completely as if the same were fully set forth therein:  
 

• Advertisement for Bids- Under ‘To be considered for award the following conditions must be 
met: 
 

o Remove section 1 which requires prequalification of all bidders in accordance with 
ORS 279C.430 

 
• Bidder’s Instruction Checklist- Under ‘Prequalified Specialty Contractors:’ 

 
o Remove ORS 279C.430 from Section 2 

 
 
This Addendum No. 4 will be posted on the website and will be forwarded to those companies 
already in contact with the County. An updated RFP with cross-through text will also be uploaded to 
the website. 
 
All proposers shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 4 by signing in the 
space provided and submitting the signed Addendum with the Proposal. 
 
Receipt acknowledged and conditions agreed to this 21st  day of June, 2024. 
 
Proposer__________________________ 
 
By________________________________ 
 


